
STUDENT BULLETIN

October 7» 1970

THOUGHT~FQR THE~DAY

Trust ih the Lord with. all..thine heart; and lean not unto thine own understanding. 
In all thy ways acknowledge him, and he shall direct thy paths.

— Proverbs 3:5»6

FLYING SEMINAR

The new Flying Seminar Brochures have arrived. Interested students may pick up 
a copy from President Hurst's secretary, Mrs. Meyers in the Administration 
Building. The brochure will give a detailed itinerary on the tour to the Holy 
Land and to four other Bible lands in the Middle East.

GRADUATES

Those planning to graduate at the end of the current school year must file an 
application for graduation at the Registrar's Office during the course of the 
current quarter. A $5 deposit on the graduation fee is to accompany the 
application. Pick up the form at the Registrar's service window in Bronson Hall

INTRAMURALS

League openers schedule for this Saturday is as follows:

9:00 - Red Dogs (First floor Gray) vs. First Floor Beatty 
10:00 - Bucks (Second floor, Gray) vs. Second Floor Beatty 
11:00 - F-Troup (Third floor, Gray) vs. Marrieds

Volleyball: Those men interested in Intramural Volleyball, organize a team
from your floor and come prepared to play on Monday night at 7;00. For further 
information, contact Mark Haines or Coach Hillbrick.

The women's organizational night will be on Tuesday, October 13« Organize 
Volleyball teams from your floor and come at 7:00 p.m.

ON CAMPUS EMPLOYEES

It is requested that time sheets be turned in October 8 (inclusive) in order 
to receive checks by October 15. A time sheet schedule is available from your 
supervisor if you have not received one*

WORLD MISSIONS NIG

Members of the Latin American Geographical area of the V/orld Missions MIG plan 
to come to the prayer chapel in the SUB for a time of fasting and prayer next 
Nuosday evening, October 15 from 5*3D to 6:30* Let*s support our missionaries 
in prayer*

LOST

One Romans-Galatians textbook entitled Galatians• The Charter of Ghristian Liberty* 
Ho name was written in it, but it belongs to Janet Hartsfield, Room A313

SENIORS

The Senior Glass Social, a trip to Stanley Park in Vancouver British Columbia, 
is scheduled for Saturday, October 17• Sing-up sheets will be posted in the SUB
• - Ev tVM-v if y n v .  plan on going*


